
From: William Bruce Thompson [<email address removed>] 
Sent: March 11, 2016 12:40 AM 
To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: Re: Pacific Northwest LNG on Lelu Island 
 
My Letter 
  Lelu Island  Terminal and the LNG Industry  will cause irreversible negative damage to the environment 
,Destroy a way of life for the First Nations that depend on Salmon . Allowing the Project  would destroy 
Salmon Rearing Habitat ,from which five spieces Of Salmon will disappear from the Skeena river system 
.Greenhouse Gas emissions from From The LNG Terminal and from the fracking process cannot be 
tolerated , If We are to be the leaders in the reduction of Global Warming . 
 
 
 
                                                                             
                         Regards 
                                                                             
Bruce Thompson 
 
Sincerely, 
 
William Bruce Thompson 
<personal information removed> 
British Columbia 
<email address removed> 
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